August 15, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

[ want to welcome you and your child to David A. Brown Middle School. My
name is Paul Brown and I am going to be your child’s Math Advanced Course 1
teacher this year. I am very excited to have the opportunity to teach your child and
will do everything I can to help them be successful. Working together, we can make
this a great year.

[ want to let you know that Back to School Night is Wednesday, August 24th.
This is where [ will be giving a lot of information about the class. Hope you can
make it that night.

I have a class website www.mrbdabms.com. On the class website there is a
biog for Math Advanced Course 1 where I post what we are doing every day in class
such as assignments, handouts, notes, tests/quizzes, etc. This is a good place to look
if you want to know what your child is doing in math or if your child is absent from
class.

As a teacher | am always willing to accept donations of Kleenex, white copy
paper (8 %2 by 11), 12-pack-colored pencils, and pencils,

Hope you had a fantastic summer and are looking forward to an amazing

school year! D.A.Bis th§(z:§i
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